
Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

Extension for PLUM meeting for 6340-6346 West Sister Elsie Drive, Council 
File 14-1196

Ali-Akbar Mahdi <aamahdi@owu.edu> Mon, Nov 24, 2014 at 2:20 PM
To: Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
Cc: Ensafi Oscar <approvedplans@yahoo.com>, "De la Cruz, Victor" <vdelacruz@manatt.com>, Claudia Rodriguez 
<claudia.rodriguez@lacity.org>, "R. Nicolas Brown" <mic.brown@lacity.org>, Iris Fagar-Awakuni <iris.fagar- 
awakuni@lacity.org>, Roberto Mejia <roberto.mejia@lacity.org>

Dear Ms. Gin,

I agree with the proposed postponement.

Best,

A. A. Mahdi

On Mon, Nov 24, 2014 at 1:37 PM, Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello Mr. Mahdi and Claudia,

The first Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee meeting in January is Tuesday, January 
13. 2015. If you would like to postpone the PLUM Committee hearing for this matter to 1/13/15, please email 
your consent to the dates below to me by 4 pm today so I can update the 12/2 PLUM agenda with the new 
hearing date. Thank you in advance for your help!

PLUM Committee meeting - Tuesday, 1/13/15 
Last day for Council action - Friday, 1/30/15

On Mon, Nov 24, 2014 at 1:26 PM, Ali-Akbar Mahdi <aamahdi@owu.edu> wrote:
Dear Ms. Gin,

Per our conversation this morning, and after consultation with Ms. Terry Kaufmann-Macias, supervisor of 
the City Attorney's Office, and Mr. Victor De la Cruz, my legal council, I would like to request 
postponement of our hearings of the case, currently scheduled for Dec. 2 (PLUM meeting) and Dec. 3rd 
(Council meeting), to the earliest January respective meetings.

Best,

Ali Akbar Mahdi

Ali Akbar Mahdi, Ph.D.
Faculty, Department of Sociology 
California State University, Northridge 
College of the Canyons 
E-Mail: aamahdi@owu.edu 
URL: www.owu.edu/~aamahdi

'Be the change you wish to see in the world' - Gandhi
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Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>

Extension for PLUM meeting for 6340-6346 West Sister Elsie Drive, Council 
File 14-1196

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Mon, Nov 24, 2014 at 3:08 PM
To: Claudia Rodriguez <claudia.rodriguez@lacity.org>
Cc: "R. Nicolas Brown" <mic.brown@lacity.org>, Iris Fagar-Awakuni <iris.fagar-awakuni@lacity.org>, Tanner 
Blackman <Tanner.Blackman@lacity.org>, Roberto Mejia <roberto.mejia@lacity.org>

Thank you, the postponement request to 1/13/15 will be reflected in the 12/2 PLUM agenda.

On Mon, Nov 24, 2014 at 3:06 PM, Claudia Rodriguez <claudia.rodriguez@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Sharon,

We're okay with the postponement.

CLAUDIA RODRIGUEZ | PLANNING & LAND USE DEPUTY 
Office of Councilmember Felipe Fuentes
City of Los Angeles, 7th Council District
200 N. Spring Street, Room 455 | Los Angeles, CA 90012
T: (213) 473-7007 | F: (213) 847-0707 | homepage
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